
Announcements for 9/20/23 
 

 

Bartram Trail Theatre Department and Troupe 6174 will be participating in the 

District 2 Thespian Festival this fall. There are 16 categories, both performance 

and technical theatre, to choose from. This opportunity is open to all students. For 

more information about the festival and how to sign up, please visit Mr. Billy’s 

classroom (Room 228) located in the Fine Arts Hall. Information is posted outside 

the door.  

 

Japanese Media Club’s first meeting is in the Media Center after school tomorrow. 

Any are welcome to attend. We watch anime and play Japanese-media-related 

games. See Mrs. Clark in room 850 with questions. 

 

Do you like coffee? Do you want to meet new people? If so, then Coffee Club is for 

you! We will be holding our first meeting at 8:45 on Sept. 28th in Mrs. Braun’s 

room, Rm. 625. All are welcome. 

 

 

LINK Crew will have their monthly meeting on Thursday, September 21 at 8:45AM 

in the 9th Grade Cafeteria. 

 

 


